
 
 

Dated 16.08.2019 

 

Prof. Biman Mandal 
Indian Institute of Technology 
Guwahati, India 

Subject:  APA Young Scientist Award 2019 

 

Dear Prof. Mandal 
 
Asian Polymer Association (APA) has a tradition to honor polymer scientists across the globe 
during its annual conferences every year (www.asianpolymer.org). One of the awards is APA 
Young Scientist Award (YSA) which will be presented this year in Goa. The process of the 
nominations & their evaluation was monitored by Dr. Manohar Badiger, NCL, Pune. After a long 
process of screening, the committee has recommended your name to be conferred with this 
award. We are glad that this recommendation meets requirements for this award to one of the 
most creative and dynamic polymer scientist at International level. 
 
On behalf of APA, we would like to congratulate you for this achievement and would invite you 
to participate in APA-2019 conference in Goa. As a part of this programme, we invite you to 
deliver Invited talk on this occasion. We would be privileged to provide you complementary 
registration towards your participation in this conference. It is a great moment for all of us to see 
you as the recipient of the APA Young Scientist Award and we look forward to welcoming you in 
Goa during APA-2019 conference in October 16-18, 2019 (www.apa-stermi.iorg).  
 
With best wishes 

 
Bhuvanesh Gupta 
President, APA 
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